
St Joseph's Catholic Academy 
 
Headteacher: Mr J Crowe 
Chair of Local Governing Committee: Mrs G Kilgour 

 
Mill Lane, Hebburn, Tyne and Wear, NE31 2ET 
Web: www.stjosephs.uk.net   
Telephone: 0191 428 2700 
Email: office@stjosephs.uk.net 

 

 

Caritas Christi Urget Nos — The love of Christ spurs us on 

 

                                                                                                                                                   
 

17th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

RE: Term 2 Mock Examinations 

At St Joseph’s Catholic Academy, we are committed to helping every child achieve their potential. Following 

the success of the Term 1 mock examinations earlier this academic year, we are now preparing for the 

second round of mocks for all Year 11 and 13 students. These will take place during the weeks of 10th 

February 2025 and 17th February 2025. 

These mock examinations provide an invaluable opportunity for students to continue building confidence in 

their exam techniques and to further refine their knowledge and understanding of key subject areas. The 

results will inform staff and students of their progress towards target grades and may also act as evidence 

for Teacher Assessed Grades, should they be required. 

To help in their preparations, students will receive: 

• a personalised exam timetable; 

• a revision plan; 

• links to online resources (via MS Teams) to support revision in each subject; 

• revision materials provided by their class teachers and kept in their revision folders. 

Please continue to encourage your child to persevere with their studies, make use of the resources 

provided, and approach these exams with the same dedication that contributed to their success in the first 

round of mocks. Experience shows that students who invest time wisely and take ownership of their 

learning at this stage often perform better in their final examinations. 

Students must bring a black pen, pencil, eraser, and ruler to each exam. For exams requiring a 

calculator, they must ensure they have one. Mobile phones, watches, and any notes or papers are strictly 

prohibited in the exam room. Students are expected to adhere to examination rules and behave as they 

would in the summer exams, refraining from any form of communication with others in the exam room.  

Thank you for your continued support in helping our students achieve their best. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 


